Firewise Report for May 3, 2022 RLCA Board Meeting

Lot One is mostly done. Five hazardous trees were removed—Four of them paid by Kerry Wilson and
one by RLCA as it was on RLCA property. Much of the wood was used as firewood by another member.

We are preparing for clean-up day this Saturday. Fire District 4 will be here to help load dumpsters. Guy
Gifford will also be here (he ended up not being there due to a family emergency). There will be a BBQ
following and lots of good Firewise information/home tips for fire prevention provided.

We will have a large wood chipper and a small crew to run it starting May 14" (The date changed and
they came on the 11"), so we need to have what needs chipped ready and accessible.

Goals for clean-up day: Greenbelt, Wilson’s ditch, Lease Lots, 4 beaches raked and cleaned up, and the
roads raked and cleaned up.



